	Greetings Blazeman 
Warriors and Supporters!  
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Here we are mid summer already! Many of you are in the midst of your summer races--please remember to share your stories and pictures with me!

 

Recently we were at the Providence 70.3 expo and as usual volunteered the finish line...thank you to all that rolled the finish ...hearing "there is a blazeman in the house!" from the announcers is a sure sign that the message is out there! We saw the new Blazeman Top on two of our female Blazeman Warriors ...and I must say they looked great!!! We think you all will like the new look which has incorporated the team logo. The new tri shorts have the thistle on the back...completing the image...we do think Jon would approve...

 

July brought Chrissie Wellington to a new world record at Roth, Germany...the picture below says it all as she not only broke her previous record but came in 5th overall ... Congratulations Chrissie!!! A great ambassador not only to the sport but to the Blazeman Foundation as well!

 

Bob and I look forward to spending some time with the whole Welly Clan in Kona again!
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This month also brought some great races for our other English muffin Leanda Cave!  
 
Leanda raced two 70.3 events at Muncie and Vineman leading till overtaken in the run but capturing 2nd in both and also rolling as always! She has amassed a great deal of points and will be a strong contender in Kona...we are blessed to have both of their amazing support!

 


Photo courtesy of Hai-Ping

 

Each and every person that we meet for the first time at a race that rolls the finish keeps ALS awareness alive...what we want for the PALS...alive and able to live life...not just exist...

 

We have a very busy fall...staying close to home over the next month as we get everything in order for the fall events...wish we could be at more events but as we keep a tight rein on foundations expenses we must pick and choose...so our next event is Las Vegas 70.3 World Champs...please stop by and say hi!

 

On August 30th Jon would have turned 40...words cannot express the emotion that brings. Most of the time I remember him as a young man doing the sport he loved... and I do not know who AMJ is!!!    
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Till next month...be careful out there 
and whatever you do "get it on film and send to bmom!"

 

In Strength, Honor and Freedom,

Mary Ann and Bob

Jon's Mom and Dad

 


	Honor and Commitment
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Why support the Blazeman Foundation?
 

Utilizing Blazeman's War on ALS Multi-Sport Movement will help you reach the minds of those needed to sustain and develop your efforts further. Blazeman's courage makes it possible for others to follow: having a podium to speak from. Synergy of Blazeman Foundation takes place when energy is harnessed together as "Blazeman Warriors". Strength in numbers is necessary to be heard collectively. As we grow, you grow, and vice-versa... together those who support Blazeman Foundation's Movement of "Blazeman Warriors" enables Blazeman Foundation to be much more effective achieving its mission of waging war in Blazeman's War on ALS.

 

-Blazeman

 

 

Honor and Commitment...two words Jon used a lot...along with strength, courage and freedom...Freedom from ALS. As time passes we have seen real honor and commitment...Blazeman warriors who have gone well beyond their fundraising commitments... we thank you all from the bottom of our heart because you have enabled us to continue to fulfill the mission statement that was so important to Jon...and all the PALS, past present and future...

 

- Bmom and bdad

 

"People do not follow titles, they follow courage. If you will just lead them onto the battlefield, they will follow you and so will I, unite us... unite the clans." -Bravehart
 


	Matty Reed, the Janus Choice Awards and the Blazeman Foundation for ALS
 

Recently while at the EagleMan 70.3 Matty spoke to me about the Janus Charity and the Lifetime Triathlon series and the Peoples Choice Awards...

Matty has been a great supporter of Jon's foundation since meeting him at the Westchester Triathlon back in 2006...I remember that day well...Jon was so excited...

 

Matty has chosen the Blazeman Foundation for ALS and the contest is on!! You can only vote once from your workstation...every vote counts!!!

 

Please take a moment to cast a vote for Matty and Jon by clicking this link ! 

 

Thank you to all that have already voted!
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And thank you Matty for your support! 


	New Blazeman Estore Page and Addition
 

The WAR ON ALS GREEPER LACES ARE IN!!!
 
The Blazeman Foundation for ALS has partnered with 
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Peter Greedy from the UK bringing his product to the USA...

As you all know this is a neat product not only for athletes but all those with physical disabilities. They make lacing a shoe easy ad secure and ours have the "WAR ON ALS" "SO OTHERS MAY LIVE" on them...

 

They can be found on our Estore ... and while you are at it... check out our other gear!!!

 

 


	On the Battlefields ... and coming events!

 

Recently we received a phone call from Blazeman Warrior Sameh Mikhail telling us what has transpired the past few months and his plans...very inspiring...please take a moment and read his story...he competed at Lake Placid wearing #179...
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In Sameh's own words....

 

I define courage as going into a battle without knowing if you are going to win or lose. But you are fighting the fight because it needs to be fought, because it's the right thing to do, win or lose.

 

I had decided that this would be my final Ironman. Lucky number 3. I had already done what I wanted to do but I just wanted to get number 3 right. So I joined my team and started training for Ironman Lake Placid in November of 2011. We trained through sub 0 temperatures. Through holidays and birthdays, in snow, mud, sleet, and wind. I had gotten fitter, stronger, and faster by May 7th.

 

We were out on a training ride, and I never thought it would happen to me, but I was hit by a car and badly injured. Fractured vertebrate, almost lost my left leg when a part of my bike sliced through it, plastic surgery to my face was necessary, the list goes on. Some 22 yr old kid wasn't looking where he was going. I guess I should be thankful that I lived, that I was not paralyzed, and that I got to keep my leg. People kept telling me how lucky I was...

 

For the next 6 weeks I was at home in a cast, doing whatever strength training, rehab and physical therapy that I could. I would have dreams when I slept that I was running again, trails with my team. There was no pain or limp in my dreams, it was like nothing ever happened. I woke up to the sore reality that my leg was not the same as the one I had run on in my dreams, a hard reality.

 

Slowly, I fought back, I was able to walk, and then run in place. I would set up my fiancée's road bike on the indoor trainer and pedal with one leg. Eventually, I was able to get myself to the bike store and pick up my bike after they had worked to salvage it. I decided to ride it home. On the way back, I was hit by another car, an SUV this time. You can't make this stuff up. I hit the ground again, and hurt my hip and arms this time. How could this happen twice in the same month after so many years of riding without incident? Why was my will being tested so much?

 

I didn't understand why, but something in me drove me to get back up, fix what was broken, and fight back even after getting hit by 2 cars. I will not accept this reality where I could not show up. Again, I didn't understand why I was being tested and why I was so tenacious about not bowing out.

 

It all came together last week when Ironman gave us our bib numbers and they gave me the honour of wearing #179, John Blais' number. It all made sense finally. I had his fight in me, the same fight that rolled him across the finish line many years ago. John was there in spirit each time I got hurt and was whispering in my ear to get up and get going again. That I wasn't done, so that I could carry #179 across the finish.

 

That said, it is my intention to show up race day at Lake Placid in a couple of weeks, wear #179 proudly, and roll across the finish line one last time no matter what it takes or how long it takes. I have dedicated these last 2 months to that end and will not accept any other alternative.

 

This is a fight that is fought because it needs to be fought, because it's the right thing to do.

 
Great job Sammy, who rolled the finish at Lake Placid on Sunday!!!
 
Bob and I still feel Jon working his magic!
 

From Kevin Koresky and Joe Barros of Finishline multisport's new emagazine  ...thanks as always for keeping Jon's spirit alive!

 

This month's emagazine features an interview I did with Kevin awhile back...along with some new input from Chrissie, Leanda and Dede..."our girls". They all have a way of making bmom and bdad smile! Click here to read interview.

  

Robert Vigorito, CTA Race Director, wants to remind all that the registration for the Subaru EagleMan Ironman 70.3 for 2012 opened on July 25th...check it out here . Remember when spring rolls around to nominate a deserving athlete competing at EagleMan for the Blazeman Spirit Award.

 

The Safeway Fast and Furious is coming up on August 7th in the downtown area of Pleasanton in California...volunteers are needed!

 

Please check out the website for info...we wish all our friends from the FMRC a great event!!!

 

Blazeman Warrior, Scott Cunningham, recently had a terrific fundraiser for the BMF at Monaghan's Irish Restaurant in memory of his Uncle Patrick Cunningham who passed away from ALS. Scott raced this past weekend at the Lake Placid Ironman also in Patrick's memory. This was Scott's first Ironman distance. Thanks you Scott for the tremendous fundraising effort "so others may live"!

 

Save the Date!!!
September 24th, 7pm- 11pm. Flourish Studios, 3020 N. Lincoln Ave, Chicago. An evening of art and fun to support ALS research. This fundraiser is organized by Melissa Rasmussen in support of Blazeman Warrior Jerry Palmer's fundraising goal... Jerry won a lottery slot to Kona in October...we will get to meet him there. Thanks Melissa and Jerry! More to follow next month...

 

Cherie Gruenfeld, friend and age group winning triathlete, had a bad bike accident and is recovering nicely from surgery to repair the same broken clavicle that she broke back in 2002. We all wish Cherie a speedy recovery as she has important racing to attend to!!!!
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Thank you Hartford Track Club!!!
 

The Blazeman Foundation was the benefiting Foundation again this year of the club's Greater Hartford ¼ Marathon. We are very grateful for the track club's support...you all have helped us raise awareness for ALS and the monies raised for research is so appreciated...
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On a final note...a reminder to send your race pictures and updates to me...I have been known to lift some off facebook and teamblazeman.com. It would be so much nicer to get them from you along with some thoughts on your race!!!
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Courtesy of Danielle Lubicich at Vineman 70.3


	A Warm Welcome to our newest Warriors!
Garret Kerr

Heather Wajer

Clyde Brown


	Photo Gallery
Thank you so much for sharing your highlights and favorite moments from the 2010 and 2011 season! But don't stop now! Please keep sending your photos! 
We love hearing your stories and seeing you in action!
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April Colescott (left) at Muncie 70.3 2011...a true Blazeman Warrior Princess!
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Blazeman Warrior Lenore Convery sporting the new Blazeman Warrior Tri top!n
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Bob and new warrior Heather Wajer at Prov 70.3
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Bob and Kim Daley at Providence 70.3
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Robert Croft Rev3 Portland  
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Blazeman Warrior Kim Daley meeting warrior Mike Lahey post race 


